To Whom It May Concern:

My name is Tim Raymond and I am eager to volunteer as a reference for the great service we received
from Hampton Painting. I am the president of the association in The Arbors of the Pinebrook-Ironwood
Condo Association in Bradenton. I also work for a large and highly respected concrete/masonry
contracting company, Bob Miller Masonry Inc., of Sarasota. We have worked on several projects along-
side Hampton Painting, and the general contractors always spoke well of them so I included them in the
bidding process when we were planning to paint the three 4-story condo buildings in our association.
After reviewing the painting contract bids, I chose Hampton because they had prepared an in-depth bid
sheet which covered all the details and addressed all the concerns that we had. They also did a very
conscientious and educated on-site building inspection with several of our board members and answered
many questions.

During the painting process, the workers were very professional and many owners commented on how
much better they were than the last crew we had hired about 9 years previous. The project was completed
in the time frame they had told us and there were no extra unexpected charges. During the painting, we
encountered unexpected stucco damage and they had the right people to do the repairs according to
specifications and procedures. I like quality work - and if there are problems, I expect them to be dealt
with fair and square and fixed right. Hampton Painting meets and exceeds my personal and professional
standards.

Regards,

Tim Raymond

President of the Arbors 3980 Ironwood Circle Bradenton FL. 34209
In the Pinebrook/Ironwood neighborhood.

Ph: 941-761-0026 Cell 941-256-4165



